
*To guarantee a response, please make sure your child's
name and  return address is printed clearly 

in the letter.    NO POSTAGE NECESSARY.

 Special North Pole Postmark deadline:  DEC. 4
Regular Postmark deadline:  DEC. 18

Send me your 
letter and I 

will write back 
from the 

NORTH POLE!

Please mail your letters in the 
BIG RED MAILBOX

 in front of Bullard City Hall
beginning Nov. 2nd. 

Sponsored by: The Bullard Area Chamber of Commerce
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